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8:45am Worship Service 
 

Gathering & Music 
(Prayer requests may be recorded on the attendance sheet in your bulletin and placed in the offering plate..   

Children, ages 2-6 yrs, are invited to “Wee Worship.”   Parents, please pick up your children immediately after the worship service.) 

 
*Songs of Praise 

 
Prayer 

 

Tithes & Offering 
 

Scripture 

 
Message 

 

*Closing Song 
 

*Benediction 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

followed by Fellowship Link:  

Please join us for fellowship, coffee and juice in Krimminger Hall 
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

10:05am Sunday School for all ages 



 

11:00am Worship Service 
 

Prelude, Lighting of the Altar & Military Candles 
 
Welcome & Announcements 

 
*Opening Hymn    “The Church’s One Foundation”                    Page #545 MH 
 

*Affirmation of Faith    “The Apostles’ Creed”                Page #881 MH      
 

*Gloria Patri     “Glory Be to the Father”                  Page #70 MH 
 
Pastoral Prayer & Lord’s Prayer                 Page #895 MH 

 
Tithes & Offerings/Offertory    
 

*Doxology    “Praise God, from Whom All Blessings Flow”            Page #95 MH 
 
Scripture             

 
Sermon                                Tony Bell 

 
*Closing Hymn    “My Hope Is Built”                                          Page #368 MH 
 

*Benediction 
                           
*Denotes Congregation standing if able. 



Cold Springs Preschool is open for registration for the 2018-
2019 school year. We have a wonderful, caring preschool and 
would love the opportunity to have your 1-5 
year old enrolled. A registration form is on 
our website coldspringsumc.org, then click 
the preschool tab. Please call 704-782-1875 

and Carol Hendry, the Preschool Director, will be happy to 
schedule a tour or answer questions.  

The September Fountain is now published  

and available on the church website www.coldspringsumc.org,  

“Newsletters/Bulletins”. 

M.Y. Heart's ministry is collecting supplies to make blessing 

bags for the homeless.  These items include such things as pock-

et Bibles, travel shampoos, conditioners, soap, and other neces-

sities. A green bin is located under the mailboxes in the hallway 

behind the sanctuary and in the narthex.  A list of other items are located on the flyer at these 

collection bins.  If you have questions about this new outreach, email Julie Love at 

jaxandcb@yahoo.com. Current need:  Cinch-sack (drawstring backpacks) and Deodorant 

Idols arenôt always what you think.  We often think of idols as ancient 

graven images or golden calves, but Godôs people still battle idolatry 

every day.  Our idols look more familiarðmoney, fame, power, work, 

ministry, and people.  We serve these gods above the one true God 

and miss the unrivaled joy of following and knowing Jesus Christ. 

 

In this study from Kelly Minter, learn to identify the gods you may be 

unknowingly serving and the lies they tell you.  As you dethrone your modern-day 

idols, youôll be set free for the abundant life Jesus gives.  Youôll discover Jesus can do 

what no other gods can do. 

 

Ladies please join us each Wednesday from 9:00amð11:00am beginning Wednes-

day, September 19, through Wednesday, November 14, 2018 for Kelly Minterôs study 

ñNo Other Godsò.  The deadline to sign up for this study is Sunday, September 9, 

2018.  You may sign up on the attendance sheets in the bulletin, by calling the church 

office at 704-782-1811, by calling Kay Jones at 704-720-0864 or 704-467-7597, or 

emailing Kay3tom12@carolina.rr.com.  The cost for this study will be approximately 

$14 for the study book.  We will be meeting in Conference Room #2.  If you know of 

someone who would be interested in attending this study, please invite them to join 

us. 

mailto:jaxandcb@yahoo.com


ATTENTION:  

 

 

 

High School Seniors and Parents 

ï Please complete the back of the 

attendance sheet located in your 

bulletin so we can begin preparing 

for the year.  

 

 

 

College Students and Parents ï 
Please list your address on the back 
of the attendance sheet located in 
your bulletin so you will receive care 
packages this year.  Also, if you plan 
to graduate in December or May, 
please indicate that and from which 
college or university.  

Please help with the Cold Springs Fair booth this year.  You can 

see us before or after first service at the mailbox area or before 

second service in the Narthex.  If you donôt get to sign up at 

church on Sunday, call or text Judy Allmon at 704-796-0533 OR 

email her at judyeallmon@gmail.com.  (If texting or emailing, in-

clude your mobile number, if you need a fair T-shirt, and the size.)  

Thank you so much for working to help make the fair booth be a success. 

On Labor Day, Monday, September 3, we will begin setting up the fair booth at 

the Cabarrus County Arena.  If you are available to help, please be at the 

church between 8-8:30am as we load up everything and then haul it over to 

the fairgrounds.  We will then set up the booth in preparation for the fair.  All 

help is needed and greatly appreciated. 



All the Places to GoéHow Will You Know? 
A Study for Men and Women 

 

ñCongratulations!  Today is your day.  Youôre off to 
Great Places!  Youôre off and away!ò   

(taken from Oh, the Places Youôll Go! By Dr. Seuss) 
 

Although we will not be studying Dr. Seussô book, we will 
learn all about the places God has for you to go!  God 
has placed before you an open door.  What will you do? 
 
Rarely in the Bible does God command someone to 
ñstayò.  Instead, He opens a door and invites us to walk 
through it ï into the unknown.  And whether we stay or 
go will ultimately determine the kind of life we will live 
and the kind of person we will become.  But itôs not just 
one door.  God places lots of open doors in front of us 
every day.  For those who recognize them and choose 
to walk through, life becomes a divine adventure.  And 
those who donôt?  Wellénot only are they missing out on a lot of incredible adven-
tures and experiences, theyôre missing out on all the amazing work God wants to do 
through them!   
 
In this study by John Ortberg, he will show us how to: 
Ý Recognize divine opportunities in daily life 
Ý Overcome the fear of missing out or of making the wrong choice 
Ý Walk through open doors with confidence 
 
God has an amazing adventure planned for you.  All you need to do is walk through 
that door and sign up for this study!! 
 
Join us on Thursday evenings beginning Oct. 11

th
 (6:45-8:15pm) for this 6-week 

study.  This study is open to all men and women.  The deadline to sign up is Sun. 
Sept. 30

th
.  Cost of the Participant Guide is $7.00.  You may sign up on the attend-

ance sheet, contact Angela Sidden at the church office, or contact Kristine Lewis at 
704-791-6783 or kristinealikat@outlook.com.  Please prayerfully consider participat-
ing in this study! 
 
You never know the places you can go!! 
 
ñKid, youôll move mountains!  Today is your day!  Your mountain is waiting.  So 
get on your way!ò ï Dr. Seuss 

mailto:kristinealikat@outlook.com




CALENDAR OF EVENTS:  September 2 ñ9, 2018  

8:45am Contemporary Worship Service  

9:45am Fellowship Link  

10:05am Sunday School for all ages  

11:00am Traditional Worship Service  

Monday :   Church office closed  

Tuesday :   First day of Preschool  

10:00am Charles Page SS Class mtg ñKH 

6:30pm Bible Study ñConference Room #2  

Wednesday :    

Krimminger Hall reserved all day ñEFSSC 

10:00am Disciple Bible Study ñConf Rm #3  

Thursday :     

Friday :   

Saturday :     

Next Sunday :    

8:45am Contemporary Worship Service  

9:45am Fellowship Link  

10:05am Sunday School for all ages  

11:00am Traditional Worship Service  

3:00pm Administrative Council meeting ñKH  

 

Prayer List:  Darrell Creed, family of Dennis 

Hart, Lori Trumfia, Sawyer Mariano, Nathan 

Brown family, Jeff Whearry & family, Wilburn 

family, Ben Cline, family of Mike Morrison, Kathy 

Crews, Beth Morrison, Alyssa, Wayne & Arlene 

Fisher, Brenda Gray, Renee Klevenhagen, Larry 

Castor family, Harry Downs family, Richard 

Hough family, Micah Shapiro, Ralph Valentine, 

Harold Troutman, Paulette Troutman, Richard & 

Teresa Carter, Mike & Ann Styers, Brenda 

Broadway, Hazel Simpson, Kendall family, Violet 

Sossoman 

 
 

Someone to Remember This Weeké 

  

  Mary Ecton  

  7650 Maple Bluff Lane  

  Concord, NC 28025  

 

Send a card, say a prayer, make a visit.  
Let them know you care. 

 

In His Service today : 

 

8:45am Greeters:  Kirk & Kathy Richards 

11:00am Greeters:  T. J. & Lillian Overbay 

11:00am Ushers:  Charlie Deal, James Caldwell,  

   John Caton 

 

8:45am Nursery Volunteers today:  Kelly Meade 

8:45am Nursery Volunteers next week:  Terri Pruitt 

 

Audio/Visual:  Jeff Heintz, Karie Long, Don Gray 

Custodians:  Margaret Talley & Cathy Talley 
Grounds:  Jim Preddy 

STATISTICS 
 

Tithes & Offering                       8/26/2018 
   General Fund                        $6,373.77 
   Building Fund         5.00 
   Prayer Steeple Fund    235.00 
   Cemetery Fund     225.00 
   Boy Scouts     500.00 
     
 Attendance                               8/26/2018 
   Sunday School                33                 
   Combined Worship                 179    
 

The church office will be closed on Monday,  

September 3 for the Labor Day holiday. 

All bake sale items left over 

from yesterdays sale will be 

available for purchase immedi-

ately following both worship 

services today. Thank you for 

everyone's support for the Alz-

heimer's Association Walk!  


